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We all deserve the right to some privacy. There's, I believe, justification for 

surveillance in cases where there's an obvious threat to persons or the community. 

For example, cameras at intersections that have an unusual amount of traffic 

violations. Using a drone for pursuing an active criminal when persons or the 

community are at risk.  

Our lives are being monitored in so many ways. Anytime our location is tracked 

online, whether or not we authorize it, we have lost some autonomy.  

Rather than expanding the increasing number of ways we are continually monitored, 

laws need to restrict them. Other than an immediate need to protect, a warrant 

should be needed in order to track anyone in any other circumstance.  


